
Affirming Ministry  
Affirming Committee Meeting  
Affirming Committee meeting Wednesday March,18th from 
6:30 to 8:00 pm in the Lounge 
 
Affirming Ministry meeting for Saturday March, 21st from 
10:00 am to 12:00 noon.in the Lounge 
 
Affirming Celebration on March 29th - Postponed 
From 4:30 pm to 7:30 pm. At 4:30 it will be in the Sanctuary. 
At 5:30 is the dinner. Marcia Foreman is in charge of the 
dinner potluck. The Theme is "Italian dinner". 
 If you are planning to attend, please contact her to 604-
850-5535 and add your name to bring something for the 
dinner. We need to get a RSVP in order to make sure that it 
is enough food for everyone. 

Postponed 

  

 

Chili Challenge Postponed 
Sunday, March 22 after our  
10 am Sunday Service 

Adults: $10     Children[ 5 – 12 yo]:  $5    
Children under 5: free 

Postponed 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
Messy Church:   
For Saturday, March 21 has been cancelled. 
Next date Saturday, April 18. But will be confirmed 

when the date gets closer. 
 
Our Response to the Virus Concerns. 

The board has set some policies to help minimize the 
possibility of contracting Covid 19 virus in our church 
setting.  Please sit in every second pew so that there is 
distance between yourself and the person behind and in 
front.  Also, we will avoid for the time being our usual hand 
shake after worship.  For those wishing to go the next step 
of avoiding all public gatherings we will be live streaming 
our worship each week. There will be no gathering after the 
Worship Service. We will be more proactive about 
connecting with one another through other means, including 
phone calls, emails and social media. Phone your friends in 
the congregation to make sure they are doing okay. 

Let us know if you are not well by phone 604-853-2591 
Or email tmucabb@gmail.com 

Details on how Livestream our services will 
be on our church web site. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



SPA Events – Check out all the 
Upcoming Events for 2020 

YOGA  Every Friday morning 9-10 am. $15. 
Or a 10 pass for $100. 

 
Death Café – Wednesday March 25 

6:30-7:30 at Sipp Chai Cafe 
Death Cafes are a place of opening 
sharing and encouragement. In our 
society we shy away from talking 
about death and dying, we are here 
to bring back that topic! This is a 

group directed open discussion and a place to share 
our stories and embrace each other’s experiences. 
We invite all to come and join the conversation! 
Location: We are happy to confirm that Death Cafe 
will be held at SippChai Coffeehouse in Historic 
Downtown  
Admission: By donation 
To register/email:  path.awakening@gmail.com 
 
Photography as a Spiritual Practice 
Saturday, April 4,2020 
10 am – 12 pm. $20.00 Per person 
 
Paint Night: Sunset Beach 
Saturday, April 25, 2020 
6-8 pm $35.00 Per Person 
 
Back Health  
Saturday, May 9, 2020 
10 am – 12 pm. $20.00 Per Person 
 
See SPA website for full information and to register 
 

For registrations for all programs and more 
information visit www.abbyspa.com 
 

TRIINITY MEMORIAL UNITED CHURCH 
33737 George Ferguson Way, Abbotsford, BC 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
March 15, 2020 

Welcome! If you are visiting, please sign our guest register. 

If you are looking for a church home, fill out an “Information” 

card found in the pews and deposit it in the   offering plate. 

Contact Information:  Phone   604-853-2591 
E-mail Office:         tmucabb@gmail.com 

Minister:             ministertmuc@gmail.com      

Website:              www.trinitymemorialuc.com   

Scripture Readings for Sunday, March 22 – Lent 4 
1 Samuel 16:1-13, Psalm 23 – VU 747-749, 
 Ephesians 5:8-14, John 9:1-41 

 
Board meeting is scheduled for  

March 19 at 6 PM. 

UCW Harmony Meeting March 23rd,  
1:30 pm in the Lounge 

 

Camp Spirit Registration 
Is now open www.campspirit.ca  

Trinity Memorial is Hosting  
August 10-14 

Loonies and Twoonies for Lent 
Lent is approaching soon and it is time for our Mission & 

Service Campaign:  “Loonies & Twoonies for Lent”! 
You are invited to pick up a film canister to fill with loonies 

and twoonies. 
You may fill as many as you'd like! 

The full containers can be returned on Palm Sunday or any 
Sunday following.  Since we are a generous congregation, 

this campaign gives a real boost toward reaching our 
annual goal (which will be decided at the AGM) 

The baskets with the canisters are at the back of the church  

Let's make this the best campaign yet! 

http://www.abbyspa.com/
http://www.trinitymemorialuc.com/
http://www.campspirit.ca/

